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Word Of the Week 

12/2/2024-16/2/2024 

‘random’ 

 

 

 

 

This week, as part of their topic ‘transport’, Diamond Class visited Essex Ford to look around 

the car showroom. 

When they arrived Diamonds were met by Jack who showed them round the electric cars and 

then into the main showroom where they looked at a Puma and a Kuga. The students were 

even able to sit in some of the cars – including in the driver’s seat!   

On Thursday, Mr Peterson, Mr Martin and Mrs Clifton took 9 year 10 and 11 

students to The London Aquatic Centre, Stratford, to take part in The East London 

Secondary Special Schools Swimming Gala.  All the swimmers performed amazingly 

and we are proud to announce that Cedar Hall placed 2nd overall. 

Well done to Bethany, Jessica, Rowen, Lilie-Mae, Ruby, Carlos, Kayden, Joshua and 

Max and a big thank you to the staff and family members for their support. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

29/1/24-2/2/2024 

 

1st 10GD 99.09% 

 

2nd Diamond 98.00% 

 

3rd Sapphire 97.50%% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the trophy was won by Porsche 

(9M) and Oliver (9F). They won for helping 

several pupils who were nervous regarding 

the recent vaccinations. 

Well done Porsche and Oliver and thank 

you for your help. 

                            

 

Freddie and Owen, (8C) 

have made this wonderful 

windmill during their 

Science lesson. 

The sails even turn, once 

it has been wound up. 

Well done Freddie and 

Owen.  Great work! 

         

Miles and Bradley (Yellow Class), have been working 

exceptionally hard in Maths to meet their targets.  

Well done Miles and Bradley! 

 


